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Leave a comment cancel Log in with: Previously, when a specific brand of medicine was prescribed for a patient, a
pharmacist could only supply that particular brand, even when less expensive generic versions of the same medicine
were available. Two investigations later, there's no assurance garda scandals will not happen again. Tick this box if you
wish to receive e-mail notifications of further posts on this topic. A generic medicine is one on which the patent on the
branded drug has expired and can be produced by other manufacturers, usually at a cheaper price than the branded
equivalent. Stay civil, stay constructive, stay on topic. Shane O'Sullivan, pharmacist and CEO of Healthwave, said the
cost of medication in Ireland has been multiples of those seen in other European countries. Husband of missing Tina
Satchwell says she would not have gone to woods. Create your own newsfeed. Alternatively, you can email us at: Please
log in to comment. Judge in test case refuses to grant late bar extension to bar on Good Friday. Patients will not face any
additional costs for products priced at or below the reference price. The Government recently introduced generic
substitution, under which pharmacists can substitute a branded medicine prescribed by a GP for a cheaper generic
equivalent, if available. Reference prices once set must be reviewed every 12 months but can be reviewed quarterly.
This legislation will promote price competition among suppliers and ensure that lower prices are paid for these
medicines resulting in further savings for both taxpayers and patients. For more information on cookies, see our cookie
policy.See reference prices for all the interchangeable versions of atorvastatin. All our medications are grouped based on
conditions, with a selection of our generic prescriptions listed here, saving members up to 50%. Nov 1, - A
spokeswoman for Pfizer, which makes Lipitor, said that the drug has been the same price as the generic Atorvastatin for
the past two months. "Medical card The new reference price will narrow the gap between the cost of these drugs in the
Republic and pharmacies in Northern Ireland. The next set of. Nov 1, - The Government has said that prices for
atorvastatin products drugs which are used to control cholesterol are to be reduced. The move forms part of the latest
phase of the Government's reference pricing initiative aimed at curbing expenditure on its bill for medicines. From today
a new price regime. The new reference prices for atorvastatin products which are used to control cholesterol means the
HSE now pays 70% less for these products compared to May The reference price is at 15% Reference prices will ensure
that generic prices in Ireland will fall towards European norms. Reference prices once set. Lipitor 10 mg film-coated
tablets - Summary of Product Characteristics (SPC) by Pfizer Healthcare Ireland. Sep 30, - Despite a number of
significant price drops in recent years, Ireland is still one of the most expensive countries to buy medicines in. To
combat this .. Percentage-wise he's offering huge discounts on generic medicines ie for a day supply of Atorvastatin, vs.
over 10 in most other Irish pharmacies. First Reference Price The first reference price, for atorvastatin medicines, was
introduced by the HSE on 1 November Atorvastatin medicines were the first to be added to the list of interchangeable
medicines by the HPRA (in August ). Further Information Further details about reference pricing, can be found on the.
Jan 16, - The Dundrum-based pharmacy, Healthwave, says it is now matching cross-border prices for generic drugs
under this new scheme. It says customers who join its linked subscription service, HealthPass will, for example, be able
to buy a month's supply of the generic cholesterol-lowering drug atorvastatin for. Buy Lipitor online with or without
prescription from ? a tablet to lower bad cholesterol in the body from our registered NHS online pharmacy.
(Atorvastatin). Prices from as little as ?* a tablet. (*based on private prescription for Atorvastatin). Next Easy 4 step
process to obtain this medication in consultation with.
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